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					Audience:  students in secondary schools and staff in all schools
As part of ongoing efforts to deliver the COVID-19 vaccination programme in North Yorkshire, the NHS and local pharmacies are providing walk-in and pop-up clinics.
You do not need to be registered with a GP practice or have an NHS number in order to attend a drop-in clinic. If you have any questions about the vaccine, you’ll be able to chat on-site before you have it.
If you prefer to book your vaccination in advance, please visit the NHS website.
Please note, availability of clinic slots may be determined by vaccine supply.
Second doses can only be administered after eight weeks of getting a first dose, in line with recommendations from the JCVI.
We've posted details of some of the North Yorkshire walk-in clinics available on the CCG's website here.  Alternatively, please visit the NHS website.
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